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Brussels, 22nd March 2018 

 

To Dr Ventsislav Grozev 

President of the Bulgarian Medical Association  

 

Cc Prof. Nikolay Gabrovski 

 Bulgarian Medical Association 

 

 

Dear Dr Grozev, 

We would like to thank you very much for invitation to the Conference on CME in Sofia on 16th March 

2018 and for your overwhelming hospitality. We think it important to emphasize the efforts you put 

together to make this event such a great success. We were really impressed by the high level quality 

of both organisation and content of the Conference.  

We take the opportunity to renew our thanks for the signature of our agreement and look forward to 

developing new fields of cooperation.  

Please convey to the Bulgarian Minister of Health and colleagues our gratitude for their time, very 

fruitful discussion and outcomes.   

Yours sincerely, 

  

 
 
 
 

 
Dr Romuald Krajewski       Prof. Vassilios Papalois 
President        Secretary General 
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